
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/9/2015 2:52:10 PM

Subject: Trooper

Trooper Benfield - we believe he was once on the Gov's detail. Sen. Peeler asked that I let you know 
that he very much supports his promotion to 1st Sergeant in York county. Thanks!
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